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COMPUTER PURCHASE PLAN 
 
Policy No. 505-P 
 
The Board of Education acknowledges that technological change occurs very frequently and that 
computer literacy is a necessity in today’s world. The Board recognizes that the cost of 
purchasing computer equipment may create a financial hardship for some employees. Therefore, 
the Board may establish a computer purchase plan based on payroll deductions which will be 
detailed in the accompanying Regulation. 


